June 16, 1942

Mrs. Stefan Hirseh
Beekman Tower

3 Hitchell Place
New York, Wew York

Dear Elsa,

Lewis and I were delighted with the picture you
sent us, It has long been framed and is hanging on Ba's
wall. I have only just discovered that Lewis thought I
had written %o thank you for it and he thought I had. Now
we both thank you very, very much and apologise for all
the delay. ‘

I understand that Stefan is going to Bard next
year. That sounds fine and I hope you will both enjoy it.
Perhaps you will be in Bemnington before then. If so, I do
hope we shall see you.

Very sincersly,

.



